
Sanford Solar Forum Event  
 
Solar energy is taking off in Maine! Come learn more about what happened in 2019 to make this possible 
and what it could mean for your town, whether you’re permitting a project on private land or developing 
a project to offset your town’s energy usage. If you have questions about solar development, this is the 
time and place to ask them. 
 
When: January 23, 2020. 6:00- 8:00 pm. (Snow date: January 30 6:00-8:00 pm) 
 
Where: Sanford Town Hall, City Council Chambers, 919 Main St, Sanford, ME 04073 
 
What: Solar Energy Panel and Q&A moderated by Kelsey Pelton from Southern Maine Planning and 
Development Commission. Panel Participants include: Sophie Janeway from the Natural Resources 
Council of Maine, Steve Buck from Sanford, and Lucy Bullock-Seiger from the Coalition for Community 
Solar Access. 
 
Why: In 2019, Maine’s legislature passed a bill that is helping attract solar development to the state of 
Maine to lower energy costs, create jobs, and produce local clean energy that’s good for our 
environment. Come learn about how these projects will impact Maine towns, how you can benefit, and 
ask your questions. 
 
It’s free and you’re all welcome to join but please RSVP to Kelsey Pelton at KPelton@smpdc.org so we have 
a head count.  
 
Parking for the event is behind city hall, on Roberts St. and the entrance is at the rear of the building. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 30th! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelsey Pelton 
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